
From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD <Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 2:27 PM 
To: Jim Foster <jim@teamtimberwolf.com> 
Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>; Jones, William V, EMNRD 
<WilliamV.Jones@state.nm.us>; Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD 
<Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us> 
Subject: Jay Management Company, LLC G State Well No. 1 API 30-025-22811 
  
Jim: 
After examining the well file for the G State Well No. 1 API 30-025-22811, and wells 
within the ½ Mile AOR, your application cannot be approved administratively. 
  
The Gulf Sohio State Well No. 1, API 30-025-21194 is an active well which is producing 
from the pool within the  ½ Mile AOR, that Jay Management is requesting the proposed 
SWD Well. 
  
If the Applicant still wishes to proceed with the application it must go to Hearing. 
  
  
Mike 
  
Michael McMillan 
1220  South St. Francis 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 
505-476-3448 
Michael.mcmillan@state.nm.us 
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